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has ordered all books to be destroyed, but one of the
book burners suddenly realizes their merit.
The Martian Chronicles Ray Bradbury 2012-04-17 The
tranquility of Mars is disrupted by humans who want to
conquer space, colonize the planet, and escape a doomed
Earth.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2010-07-15 The
international bestseller about life, the universe and
everything. When 14-year-old Sophie encounters a
mysterious mentor who introduces her to philosophy,
mysteries deepen in her own life. Why does she keep
getting postcards addressed to another girl? Who is the
other girl? And who, for that matter, is Sophie herself?
To solve the riddle, she uses her new knowledge of
philosophy, but the truth is far stranger than she could
have imagined. A phenomenal worldwide bestseller,
SOPHIE'S WORLD sets out to draw teenagers into the world
of Socrates, Descartes, Spinoza, Hegel and all the great
philosophers. A brilliantly original and fascinating
story with many twists and turns, it raises profound
questions about the meaning of life and the origin of
the universe.
All American Boys Jason Reynolds 2015-09-29 When
sixteen-year-old Rashad is mistakenly accused of
stealing, classmate Quinn witnesses his brutal beating
at the hands of a police officer who happens to be the
older brother of his best friend. Told through Rashad
and Quinn's alternating viewpoints.
Salt to the Sea Ruta Sepetys 2016-02-04 WINNER OF THE
CILIP CARNEGIE MEDAL 2017 It's early 1945 and a group of
people trek across Germany, bound together by their
desperation to reach the ship that can take them away
from the war-ravaged land. Four young people, each
haunted by their own dark secret, narrate their
unforgettable stories. Fans of The Book Thief or Helen
Dunmore's The Siege will be totally absorbed. This
inspirational novel is based on a true story from the
Second World War. When the German ship the Wilhelm
Gustloff was sunk in port in early 1945 it had over 9000
civilian refugees, including children, on board. Nearly
all were drowned. Ruta Sepetys, acclaimed author of
Between Shades of Grey, brilliantly imagines their
story. 'Ruta Sepetys is a master of historical fiction'
Elizabeth Wein, author of CODE NAME VERITY
Toby Wheeler: Eighth-Grade Benchwarmer Thatcher Heldring
2007-08-28 TOBY WHEELER LOVES basketball and playing
pickup games at the local rec center. No coaches, no
practices, just nonstop action with his best friend, JJ,
at his side. But lately JJ's been acting like he's too
busy for Toby, and Toby knows it will only get worse
once basketball season begins at their junior high.
That's because JJ is the star of their school team,
while Toby is just an ordinary gym rat.When Coach
Applewhite offers Toby a chance to join the team, Toby's
eager to prove he can keep up with JJ. But then the
coach announces the lineup, and Toby's hopes of playing
ball with JJ are history: he's an eighthgrade
benchwarmer! Befriending the coach's daughter only makes
matters worse. Now the only way Toby will get in the
game is if he starts thinking like a team player, on and
off the court.

The Athenaeum 1879
Public Opinion Walter Lippmann 2012-07-12 A penetrative
study of democratic theory and the role of citizens in a
democracy, this classic by a two-time Pulitzer Prizewinner offers a prescient view of the media's function
in shaping public perceptions.
Funny in Farsi Firoozeh Dumas 2007-12-18 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • Finalist for the PEN/USA Award in Creative
Nonfiction, the Thurber Prize for American Humor, and
the Audie Award in Biography/Memoir This Random House
Reader’s Circle edition includes a reading group guide
and a conversation between Firoozeh Dumas and Khaled
Hosseini, author of The Kite Runner! “Remarkable . . .
told with wry humor shorn of sentimentality . . . In the
end, what sticks with the reader is an exuberant
immigrant embrace of America.”—San Francisco Chronicle
In 1972, when she was seven, Firoozeh Dumas and her
family moved from Iran to Southern California, arriving
with no firsthand knowledge of this country beyond her
father’s glowing memories of his graduate school years
here. More family soon followed, and the clan has been
here ever since. Funny in Farsi chronicles the American
journey of Dumas’s wonderfully engaging family: her
engineer father, a sweetly quixotic dreamer who first
sought riches on Bowling for Dollars and in Las Vegas,
and later lost his job during the Iranian revolution;
her elegant mother, who never fully mastered English
(nor cared to); her uncle, who combated the effects of
American fast food with an army of miraculous American
weight-loss gadgets; and Firoozeh herself, who as a girl
changed her name to Julie, and who encountered a second
wave of culture shock when she met and married a
Frenchman, becoming part of a one-couple melting pot. In
a series of deftly drawn scenes, we watch the family
grapple with American English (hot dogs and hush
puppies?—a complete mystery), American traditions
(Thanksgiving turkey?—an even greater mystery, since it
tastes like nothing), and American culture (Firoozeh’s
parents laugh uproariously at Bob Hope on television,
although they don’t get the jokes even when she
translates them into Farsi). Above all, this is an
unforgettable story of identity, discovery, and the
power of family love. It is a book that will leave us
all laughing—without an accent. Praise for Funny in
Farsi “Heartfelt and hilarious—in any language.”—Glamour
“A joyful success.”—Newsday “What’s charming beyond the
humor of this memoir is that it remains affectionate
even in the weakest, most tenuous moments for the
culture. It’s the brilliance of true sophistication at
work.”—Los Angeles Times Book Review “Often hilarious,
always interesting . . . Like the movie My Big Fat Greek
Wedding, this book describes with humor the intersection
and overlapping of two cultures.”—The Providence Journal
“A humorous and introspective chronicle of a life filled
with love—of family, country, and heritage.”—Jimmy
Carter “Delightfully refreshing.”—Milwaukee Journal
Sentinel “[Funny in Farsi] brings us closer to
discovering what it means to be an American.”—San Jose
Mercury News
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A totalitarian regime
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The Color of Water James McBride 2008-04-18 An African
American man describes life as the son of a white mother
and Black father, reflecting on his mother's
contributions to his life and his confusion over his own
identity.
Their Eyes Were Watching God Zora Neale Hurston
2020-05-30 Their Eyes Were Watching God is a 1937 novel
by African-American writer Zora Neale Hurston. It is
considered a classic of the Harlem Renaissance of the
1920s, and it is likely Hurston's best known work.
Ibn Khaldun Syed Farid Alatas 2013-05-23 Ibn Khaldun was
one of the most remarkable Muslim scholars of the premodern period. Part of the 'Makers of Islamic
Civilization' series, this book introduces the reader to
Ibn Khaldun's core ideas, focusing on his theory of the
rise and decline of states.
Democracy and Education John Dewey 2013-05-31 This
antiquarian volume contains a comprehensive treatise on
democracy and education, being an introduction to the
'philosophy of education'. Written in clear, concise
language and full of interesting expositions and
thought-provoking assertions, this volume will appeal to
those with an interest in the role of education in
society, and it would make for a great addition to
collections of allied literature. The chapters of this
book include: 'Education as a Necessity of Life';
'Education as a Social Function'; 'Education as
Direction'; 'Education as Growth'; 'Preparation,
Unfolding, and Formal Discipline'; 'Education as
Conservative and Progressive'; 'The Democratic
Conception in Education'; 'Aims in Education', etcetera.
We are republishing this vintage book now complete with
a new prefatory biography of the author.
The Giver Lois Lowry 2014 Living in a "perfect" world
without social ills, a boy approaches the time when he
will receive a life assignment from the Elders, but his
selection leads him to a mysterious man known as the
Giver, who reveals the dark secrets behind the utopian
facade.
Learning to be Edgar Faure 1972
I Am Malala Malala Yousafzai 2013-10-08 A MEMOIR BY THE
YOUNGEST RECIPIENT OF THE NOBEL PEACE PRIZE As seen on
Netflix with David Letterman "I come from a country that
was created at midnight. When I almost died it was just
after midday." When the Taliban took control of the Swat
Valley in Pakistan, one girl spoke out. Malala Yousafzai
refused to be silenced and fought for her right to an
education. On Tuesday, October 9, 2012, when she was
fifteen, she almost paid the ultimate price. She was
shot in the head at point-blank range while riding the
bus home from school, and few expected her to survive.
Instead, Malala's miraculous recovery has taken her on
an extraordinary journey from a remote valley in
northern Pakistan to the halls of the United Nations in
New York. At sixteen, she became a global symbol of
peaceful protest and the youngest nominee ever for the
Nobel Peace Prize. I AM MALALA is the remarkable tale of
a family uprooted by global terrorism, of the fight for
girls' education, of a father who, himself a school
owner, championed and encouraged his daughter to write
and attend school, and of brave parents who have a
fierce love for their daughter in a society that prizes
sons. I AM MALALA will make you believe in the power of
one person's voice to inspire change in the world.
The Memory Keeper's Daughter Kim Edwards 2010-12-02 The
multi-million copy bestseller, Kim Edwards' The Memory
Keeper's Daughter is a moving and poignant novel about
grief, family and betrayal. Families have secrets they
hide even from themselves... It should have been an
ordinary birth, the start of an ordinary happy family.
But the night Dr David Henry delivers his wife's twins
is a night that will haunt five lives for ever. For
though David's son is a healthy boy, his daughter has
Down's syndrome. And, in a shocking act of betrayal
whose consequences only time will reveal, he tells his
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wife their daughter died while secretly entrusting her
care to a nurse. As grief quietly tears apart David's
family, so a little girl must make her own way in the
world as best she can. 'Crafted with language so lovely
you have to reread the passages just to be captivated
all over again . . . this is simply a beautiful book'
Jodi Picoult 'I loved this riveting story with its
intricate characters and beautiful language' Sue Monk
Kidd, author of the best-selling, The Secret Life of
Bees Kim Edwards is the author of the short-story
collection The Secrets of the Fire King, which was an
alternate for the 1998 PEN/Hemingway Award, and has won
the Whiting Award and the Nelson Algren Award. Her
second novel, The Lake of Dreams, is available from
Penguin. She is an assistant professor of English at the
University of Kentucky.
Born a Crime Trevor Noah 2016-11-15 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • More than one million copies sold! A
“brilliant” (Lupita Nyong’o, Time), “poignant”
(Entertainment Weekly), “soul-nourishing” (USA Today)
memoir about coming of age during the twilight of
apartheid “Noah’s childhood stories are told with all
the hilarity and intellect that characterizes his
comedy, while illuminating a dark and brutal period in
South Africa’s history that must never be
forgotten.”—Esquire Winner of the Thurber Prize for
American Humor and an NAACP Image Award • Named one of
the best books of the year by The New York Time, USA
Today, San Francisco Chronicle, NPR, Esquire, Newsday,
and Booklist Trevor Noah’s unlikely path from apartheid
South Africa to the desk of The Daily Show began with a
criminal act: his birth. Trevor was born to a white
Swiss father and a black Xhosa mother at a time when
such a union was punishable by five years in prison.
Living proof of his parents’ indiscretion, Trevor was
kept mostly indoors for the earliest years of his life,
bound by the extreme and often absurd measures his
mother took to hide him from a government that could, at
any moment, steal him away. Finally liberated by the end
of South Africa’s tyrannical white rule, Trevor and his
mother set forth on a grand adventure, living openly and
freely and embracing the opportunities won by a
centuries-long struggle. Born a Crime is the story of a
mischievous young boy who grows into a restless young
man as he struggles to find himself in a world where he
was never supposed to exist. It is also the story of
that young man’s relationship with his fearless,
rebellious, and fervently religious mother—his teammate,
a woman determined to save her son from the cycle of
poverty, violence, and abuse that would ultimately
threaten her own life. The stories collected here are by
turns hilarious, dramatic, and deeply affecting. Whether
subsisting on caterpillars for dinner during hard times,
being thrown from a moving car during an attempted
kidnapping, or just trying to survive the life-and-death
pitfalls of dating in high school, Trevor illuminates
his curious world with an incisive wit and unflinching
honesty. His stories weave together to form a moving and
searingly funny portrait of a boy making his way through
a damaged world in a dangerous time, armed only with a
keen sense of humor and a mother’s unconventional,
unconditional love.
The Hate U Give Angie Thomas 2017-02-28 8 starred
reviews · Goodreads Choice Awards Best of the Best ·
William C. Morris Award Winner · National Book Award
Longlist · Printz Honor Book · Coretta Scott King Honor
Book · #1 New York Times Bestseller! "Absolutely
riveting!" —Jason Reynolds "Stunning." —John Green "This
story is necessary. This story is important." —Kirkus
(starred review) "Heartbreakingly topical." —Publishers
Weekly (starred review) "A marvel of verisimilitude."
—Booklist (starred review) "A powerful, in-your-face
novel." —Horn Book (starred review) Sixteen-year-old
Starr Carter moves between two worlds: the poor
neighborhood where she lives and the fancy suburban prep
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school she attends. The uneasy balance between these
worlds is shattered when Starr witnesses the fatal
shooting of her childhood best friend Khalil at the
hands of a police officer. Khalil was unarmed. Soon
afterward, his death is a national headline. Some are
calling him a thug, maybe even a drug dealer and a
gangbanger. Protesters are taking to the streets in
Khalil’s name. Some cops and the local drug lord try to
intimidate Starr and her family. What everyone wants to
know is: what really went down that night? And the only
person alive who can answer that is Starr. But what
Starr does—or does not—say could upend her community. It
could also endanger her life. Want more of Garden
Heights? Catch Maverick and Seven’s story in Concrete
Rose, Angie Thomas's powerful prequel to The Hate U
Give.
The Resonance of Unseen Things Susan Lepselter
2016-03-03 The Resonance of Unseen Things offers an
ethnographic meditation on the “uncanny” persistence and
cultural freight of conspiracy theory. The project is a
reading of conspiracy theory as an index of a certain
strain of late 20th-century American despondency and
malaise, especially as understood by people experiencing
downward social mobility. Written by a cultural
anthropologist with a literary background, this deeply
interdisciplinary book focuses on the enduring American
preoccupation with captivity in a rapidly transforming
world. Captivity is a trope that appears in both
ordinary and fantastic iterations here, and Susan
Lepselter shows how multiple troubled histories—of race,
class, gender, and power—become compressed into stories
of uncanny memory. “We really don’t have anything like
this in terms of a focused, sympathetic, open-minded
ethnographic study of UFO experiencers. . . . The
author’s semiotic approach to the paranormal is
immensely productive, positive, and, above all, resonant
with what actually happens in history.” —Jeffrey J.
Kripal, J. Newton Rayzor Professor of Religion, Rice
University “Lepselter relates a weave of intimate alien
sensibilities in out-off-the-way places which are
surprisingly, profoundly, close to home. Readers can
expect to share her experience of contact with complex
logics of feeling, and to do so in a contemporary
America they may have thought they understood.” —Debbora
Battaglia, Mount Holyoke College “An original and
beautifully written study of contemporary American
cultural poetics. . . . The book convincingly brings
into relief the anxieties of those at the margins of
American economic and civic life, their perceptions of
state power, and the narrative continuities that bond
them to histories of violence and expansion in the
American West.” —Deirdre de la Cruz, University of
Michigan
The Picture of Dorian Gray Oscar Wilde 2016-03-24 The
Picture of Dorian Gray by Oscar Wilde from Coterie
Classics All Coterie Classics have been formatted for
ereaders and devices and include a bonus link to the
free audio book. “Those who find ugly meanings in
beautiful things are corrupt without being charming.
This is a fault. Those who find beautiful meanings in
beautiful things are the cultivated. For these there is
hope. They are the elect to whom beautiful things mean
only Beauty. There is no such thing as a moral or an
immoral book. Books are well written, or badly written.
That is all.” ― Oscar Wilde, The Picture of Dorian Gray
A man sells his soul for eternal youth and scandalizes
the city in Oscar Wilde's The Picture of Dorian Gray.
The Importance of Being Earnest Oscar Wilde 2019-06-09
The Importance of Being Earnest is a play by Oscar
Wilde. it is a farcical comedy in which the protagonists
maintain fictitious personae in order to escape
burdensome social obligations. Working within the social
conventions of late Victorian London, the play's major
themes are the triviality with which it treats
institutions as serious as marriage, and the resulting
secret-life-of-bees-dialectical-journal-entries

satire of Victorian ways. Contemporary reviews all
praised the play's humor, though some were cautious
about its explicit lack of social messages, while others
foresaw the modern consensus that it was the culmination
of Wilde's artistic career so far. Its high farce and
witty dialogue have helped make The Importance of Being
Earnest Wilde's most enduringly popular play. The
successful opening night marked the climax of Wilde's
career but also heralded his downfall. The Marquess of
Queensberry, whose son Lord Alfred Douglas was Wilde's
lover, planned to present the writer with a bouquet of
rotten vegetables and disrupt the show. Wilde was tipped
off and Queensberry was refused admission. Soon
afterwards their feud came to a climax in court, where
Wilde's homosexual double life was revealed to the
Victorian public and he was eventually sentenced to
imprisonment. His notoriety caused the play, despite its
early success, to be closed after 86 performances. After
his release, he published the play from exile in Paris,
but he wrote no further comic or dramatic work.
This Is Water Kenyon College 2014-05-22 Only once did
David Foster Wallace give a public talk on his views on
life, during a commencement address given in 2005 at
Kenyon College. The speech is reprinted for the first
time in book form in THIS IS WATER. How does one keep
from going through their comfortable, prosperous adult
life unconsciously' How do we get ourselves out of the
foreground of our thoughts and achieve compassion' The
speech captures Wallace's electric intellect as well as
his grace in attention to others. After his death, it
became a treasured piece of writing reprinted in The
Wall Street Journal and the London Times, commented on
endlessly in blogs, and emailed from friend to friend.
Writing with his one-of-a-kind blend of causal humor,
exacting intellect, and practical philosophy, David
Foster Wallace probes the challenges of daily living and
offers advice that renews us with every reading.
The Book Thief Markus Zusak 2007-12-18 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • ONE OF TIME MAGAZINE’S 100 BEST YA BOOKS OF
ALL TIME The extraordinary, beloved novel about the
ability of books to feed the soul even in the darkest of
times. When Death has a story to tell, you listen. It is
1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its breath.
Death has never been busier, and will become busier
still. Liesel Meminger is a foster girl living outside
of Munich, who scratches out a meager existence for
herself by stealing when she encounters something she
can’t resist–books. With the help of her accordionplaying foster father, she learns to read and shares her
stolen books with her neighbors during bombing raids as
well as with the Jewish man hidden in her basement. In
superbly crafted writing that burns with intensity,
award-winning author Markus Zusak, author of I Am the
Messenger, has given us one of the most enduring stories
of our time. “The kind of book that can be lifechanging.” —The New York Times “Deserves a place on the
same shelf with The Diary of a Young Girl by Anne
Frank.” —USA Today DON’T MISS BRIDGE OF CLAY, MARKUS
ZUSAK’S FIRST NOVEL SINCE THE BOOK THIEF.
Never Let Me Go Sachin Garg 2012
The Licit Life of Capitalism Hannah Appel 2019-12-13 The
Licit Life of Capitalism is both an account of a
specific capitalist project—U.S. oil companies working
off the shores of Equatorial Guinea—and a sweeping
theorization of more general forms and processes that
facilitate diverse capitalist projects around the world.
Hannah Appel draws on extensive fieldwork with managers
and rig workers, lawyers and bureaucrats, the expat
wives of American oil executives and the Equatoguinean
women who work in their homes, to turn conventional
critiques of capitalism on their head, arguing that
market practices do not merely exacerbate inequality;
they are made by it. People and places differentially
valued by gender, race, and colonial histories are the
terrain on which the rules of capitalist economy are
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built. Appel shows how the corporate form and the
contract, offshore rigs and economic theory are the
assemblages of liberalism and race, expertise and
gender, technology and domesticity that enable the licit
life of capitalism—practices that are legally
sanctioned, widely replicated, and ordinary, at the same
time as they are messy, contested, and, arguably,
indefensible.
The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas John Boyne 2010-02-23
Lines may divide us, but hope will unite us. Nine year
old Bruno knows nothing of the Final Solution and the
Holocaust. He’s oblivious to the appalling cruelties
being inflicted on the people of Europe by his country.
All he knows is that he has moved from Berlin to a
desolate area where he has no one to play with. Until he
meets Shmuel. Shmuel lives in a strange parallel
existence on the other side of the adjoining wire fence,
where everyone wears a uniform of striped pyjamas.
Despite the wire fence separating them, the two boys
become best friends. As they grow closer, Bruno starts
to learn the terrible truth that lies beyond the fence,
and what life is like for his friend. John Boyne’s
classic novel explores the friendship and loss of
innocence of Bruno and Shmuel, during one of the worst
points in history.
The Secret Life of Bees Sue Monk Kidd 2013-05-07 After
her mother's death, Lily Owens and her African-American
maid seek refuge from the racism of their South Carolina
hometown with eccentric beekeeping sisters in this
coming of age story representing the letter “K” in a new
series of twenty-six collectible editions.
The Killing Sea Richard Lewis 2010-05-11 Aceh,
Indonesia. December 2004. Two teens find each other
surrounded by the destruction left in the wake of the
most devastating tsunami the world has ever seen:
Ruslan, a native of Aceh, in search of his missing
father, whom he hopes has not been added to the fallen;
and Sarah, an American girl, who has already lost her
mother and is now struggling to find medical treatment
for her sick brother. Only together can they find what
they're searching for.
Invisible Man Ralph Ellison 2014-08-14 'I am invisible,
understand, simply because people refuse to see me.'
Defeated and embittered by a country which treats him as
a non-being, the 'invisible man' retreats into an
underground cell, where he smokes, drinks, listens to
jazz and recounts his search for identity in white
society: as an optimistic student in the Deep South, in
the north with the black activist group the Brotherhood,
and in the Harlem race riots. And explains how he came
to be living underground . . . 'An American classic . .
. one of the most original voices of Black America.' The
Times
A Raisin in the Sun Lorraine Hansberry 2021-09-23 "Come
to A Raisin in the Sun as you would to any classic. It
speaks to us today as it did almost half a century ago."
Bonnie Greer In south side Chicago, Walter Lee, a Black
chauffeur, dreams of a better life, and hopes to use his
father's life insurance money to open a liquor store.
His mother, who rejects the liquor business, uses some
of the money to secure a proper house for the family. Mr
Lindner, a representative of the all-white
neighbourhood, tries to buy them out. Walter sinks the
rest of the money into his business scheme, only to have
it stolen by one of his partners. In despair Walter
contacts Lindner, and almost begs to buy them out, but
with the help of his wife, Walter finally finds a way to
assert his dignity. A Raisin in the Sun was the first
play written by a Black woman to be produced on Broadway
and won the New York Drama Critics Circle Award.
Hansberry was the youngest and the first Black writer to
receive this award. Deeply committed to the Black
struggle for equality and human rights, Lorraine
Hansberry's brilliant career as a writer was cut short
by her death when she was only 34. This new, updated
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edition in Methuen Drama's Modern Classics series
includes the full, definitive text and a brand new
introduction by Soyica Colbert.
Atonement Ian McEwan 2003-05-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A
symphonic novel of love and war, childhood and class,
guilt and forgiveness that provides all the satisfaction
of a brilliant narrative and the provocation we have
come to expect from the acclaimed Booker Prize–winning,
international bestselling author. On a hot summer day in
1935, thirteen-year-old Briony Tallis witnesses a
moment’s flirtation between her older sister, Cecilia,
and Robbie Turner, the son of a servant and Cecilia’s
childhood friend. But Briony’ s incomplete grasp of
adult motives—together with her precocious literary
gifts—brings about a crime that will change all their
lives. As it follows that crime’s repercussions through
the chaos and carnage of World War II and into the close
of the twentieth century, Atonement engages the reader
on every conceivable level, with an ease and authority
that mark it as a genuine masterpiece. Don’t miss Ian
McEwan’s new novel, Lessons, coming in September!
Imaginary Portraits Walter Pater 1894
Crazy Brave: A Memoir Joy Harjo 2012-07-09 A “raw and
honest” (Los Angeles Review of Books) memoir from the
first Native American Poet Laureate of the United
States. In this transcendent memoir, grounded in tribal
myth and ancestry, music and poetry, Joy Harjo details
her journey to becoming a poet. Born in Oklahoma, the
end place of the Trail of Tears, Harjo grew up learning
to dodge an abusive stepfather by finding shelter in her
imagination, a deep spiritual life, and connection with
the natural world. Narrating the complexities of
betrayal and love, Crazy Brave is a haunting, visionary
memoir about family and the breaking apart necessary in
finding a voice.
In the Time of the Butterflies Julia Alvarez 2010-01-12
It is November 25, 1960, and three beautiful sisters
have been found near their wrecked Jeep at the bottom of
a 150-foot cliff on the north coast of the Dominican
Republic. The official state newspaper reports their
deaths as accidental. It does not mention that a fourth
sister lives. Nor does it explain that the sisters were
among the leading opponents of Gen. Rafael Leonidas
Trujillo’s dictatorship. It doesn’t have to. Everybody
knows of Las Mariposas—“The Butterflies.” In this
extraordinary novel, the voices of all four
sisters—Minerva, Patria, María Teresa, and the survivor,
Dedé—speak across the decades to tell their own stories,
from hair ribbons and secret crushes to gunrunning and
prison torture, and to describe the everyday horrors of
life under Trujillo’s rule. Through the art and magic of
Julia Alvarez’s imagination, the martyred Butterflies
live again in this novel of courage and love, and the
human cost of political oppression.
Fried Green Tomatoes at the Whistle Stop Cafe Fannie
Flagg 2011-01-26 Folksy and fresh, endearing and
affecting, Fried Green Tomatoes at the Whistle Stop Cafe
is a now-classic novel about two women: Evelyn, who’s in
the sad slump of middle age, and gray-headed Mrs.
Threadgoode, who’s telling her life story. Her tale
includes two more women—the irrepressibly daredevilish
tomboy Idgie and her friend Ruth—who back in the
thirties ran a little place in Whistle Stop, Alabama,
offering good coffee, southern barbecue, and all kinds
of love and laughter—even an occasional murder. And as
the past unfolds, the present will never be quite the
same again. Praise for Fried Green Tomatoes at the
Whistle Stop Cafe “A real novel and a good one [from]
the busy brain of a born storyteller.”—The New York
Times “Happily for us, Fannie Flagg has preserved [the
Threadgoodes] in a richly comic, poignant narrative that
records the exuberance of their lives, the sadness of
their departure.”—Harper Lee “This whole literary
enterprise shines with honesty, gallantry, and love of
perfect details that might otherwise be forgotten.”—Los
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main character is living a life of omission that
provides public gain at a personal cost. This story
maintains its relevance as a critical examination of
race in society. With an eye-catching new cover, and
professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of The
Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man is both modern and
readable.
Eyeless in Gaza Aldous Huxley 2010-05-13 WITH AN
INTRODUCTION BY DAVID BRADSHAW Anthony Beavis is a man
inclined to recoil from life. His past is haunted by the
death of his best friend Brian and by his entanglement
with the cynical and manipulative Mary Amberley.
Realising that his determined detachment from the world
has been motivated not by intellectual honesty but by
moral cowardice, Anthony attempts to find a new way to
live. Eyeless in Gaza is considered by many to be
Huxley's definitive work of fiction.
Speak Laurie Halse Anderson 2019-08-22 A fiercely
authentic, critically acclaimed and award-winning modern
classic. 'Speak up for yourself - we want to know what
you have to say.' From my first day at Merryweather
High, I know this is a lie. Nobody will even talk to me,
let alone listen - all because I called the cops on an
end-of-summer party. But if I could only tell everyone
why I called the police that night... If I could explain
what happened to me... If I could speak... Then
everything might change. 'With the rise of women finding
their voices and speaking out about sexual assault in
the media, this should be on everyone's radar...
Powerful, necessary, and essential.' - Kirkus

Angeles Times “Funny and macabre.”—The Washington Post
“Courageous and wise.”—Houston Chronicle
The Chrysalids John Wyndham 2021-08-31 "The Chrysalids"
by John Wyndham. Published by Good Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every
genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and
non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of
world literature, we issue the books that need to be
read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for all ereaders and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that
are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.
The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man James Weldon
Johnson 2021-01-26 A gifted musician’s decision to
navigate society as a white man causes an internal
debate about anti-blackness and the explicit nature of
intent versus impact. James Weldon Johnson presents a
distinct conflict driven by a person’s desires and
overwhelming fear. The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored
Man follows the story of an unnamed narrator and his
unique experience as a fair-skinned Black person. As a
child, he is initially unaware of his race, but his
mother soon clarifies their family’s ancestry. The young
man’s ability to pass for white allows him to negate the
harsh and discriminatory treatment most Black people
face. This leads to a series of events that
significantly shape the way he views his place in
society. James Weldon Johnson delivers a captivating
tale of identity politics in the U.S. and abroad. The
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